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Nursery Update

 30th September 2022
	Hello everyone,
Hope you are all well.

All the children have settled in now and hopefully the few sad faces we still see sometimes in the morning will be a thing of the past. They are really getting to grips with the new routines, especially first thing, when they arrive. We are incredibly proud of them and the other teachers have noticed how sensible they are when we go over to “Big School.”

	This week we have been talking about babies and looking at old photographs of ourselves, comparing how we look and what we can do now, compared to then. We were also very lucky because Pearl (Felix’s little sister) came to visit her with her Mummy on Monday. It was lovely to have a look at her and Felix’s Mummy was very impressed by how quietly we sat and listened. We found out a lot about what babies need and why.

We have also tried our hands at some transient art with our Autumn things, like James Brunt and have listened to songs and learned some amazing things about David Bowie
The children have also been learning about circles and triangles and have been practicing their subitizing.

Early I know, but we have made our Christmas cards for the PTA so they can go away and be printed and we’ve even managed to finally complete the children’s Baseline Assessments. What a busy week!   
	Next week, we will be talking about Healthy Eating, sorting food into different groups and practicing our chopping skills ready for making fruit salad and soup like in our stories “Oliver’s Fruit Salad” and “Oliver’s Vegetables” which will be our focus books of the week. We’ll be writing shopping lists and playing in our Fruit and Vegetable Shop outside as well as printing with fruit and vegetables.

In maths we will be thinking about identifying and making patterns as well as being introduced to Numicon.

[image: image3.png]


The children are really enjoying learning our Harvest songs- Oats and Beans and Barley Grow and Big Red Combine Harvester. I’m sure they’ll show you if they haven’t already!  
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	*Individual and sibling school photographs are due to be taken next Thursday 6th of October.
*Please name any items of clothing such as coats, cardigans, hats and gloves as the children are often unable to identify their own and we have made some mistakes. Thank you.
  

	Our morning Nursery session begins at 8.45am. Please try and get the children here on time. We completely understand that unforeseen things happen when everyone is frantic in the morning [ believe me, myself and Mrs McGuirk have both been there] but it really helps if we can finally close the door at 8.50am to get the children settled and busy without distraction. If you have older children, please drop your younger child with us first, before walking over to EYFS, Key Stage 1 and 2 whose sessions both start later than ours.

	   A big thank you to everyone who has already donated to Nursey fund. We are hoping to be able to make fruit salad next week and soup the week after, if funds are available. If you are able to donate, please pop your donation in the pot on the Parent’s Noticeboard under the canopy or hand it to us personally. Your support really helps us provide even more engaging learning experiences for the children.                                                                                                         

	





